
March 2I,2016

To: Waskom ISD Board of Trustees

I recommend a one year term contract renewal of the following employees for the 2016-2017
school year:

*Fran Brice-speech Therapist 10 month Half Day

*Becky Patrick-speech Therapist 10 month Harf Day

*Paula Carpenter-District Nurse 10 month

*sheila Ratcliff-District Technorogy 10 month Harf Day

. *Mickey Rodgers-District Technology 10 month

*Justin watson-District DAEp coordinator 1r. month

*Beth Brantley-District Dysrexia cclordinator r.0 month

Thanks,

B^-*€ tuo
Jimmy E. Cox

Waskom ISD Superintendent


